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ST. OSWALD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Council Avenue, Ashton-In-Makerfield, Wigan, WN4 9AZ
Email: enquiries@saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk
www.stoswaldswigan.co.uk
Telephone: 01942 724820        Fax: 01942 726874

Headteacher: Mrs J. Hassan




Friday 3rd July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer, 

                            You will be receiving your child’s annual report by email before the end of term. Please could you ensure we have the correct email address for you.  Obviously, we cannot run parent interviews at present but there will be an opportunity for you to book a telephone appointment to speak to the teacher if you wish as soon as all staff are back in school in the Autumn term. 
      We received some guidance from the Government yesterday about the whole school return in September and we are in the process of planning exactly how this will work at St Oswald’s. I’m sure you can appreciate that this is a mammoth task that requires a huge amount of attention to detail. We will be contacting you towards the end of August with all the information you need regarding arrangements and the organisation of school which will include the learning groups/bubbles/nests the children will working in and the staff they will be working with but, in the meantime, go ahead with getting uniforms ready as all pupils will be returning on Wednesday 2nd September as planned – and we can’t wait to see them all !! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]        Our holiday club will be running, as usual, over the summer break. We hope that you all have a lovely summer and that everyone stays safe. 

Mrs Hassan Headteacher
Mrs Morgan-Hillam Deputy Headteacher
Mr Goulding Assistant Headteacher

“LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER”
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